

December 9, 2013

Fon Du Luth Casino Attn: Tina Nordin 129 East Superior St. Duluth, MN 55802

DULUTH WORSHIP AND SERVICE CENTER

215 South 27th Avenue West Duluth, MN 55806 p: 218-722-7934 f: 218-722-9532 salvationarmynorth.org/duluth

Linda Bond, General
Paul R. Seiler, Territorial Commander
Lt. Colonel Robert Thomson, Divisional Commander
Majors William and Elizabeth Cox, Corps Officers

Dear Tina, Jerry, and Friends at Fond Du Luth Casino,

Thank you for your generous gifts to The Salvation Army. We gratefully received your two monetary gifts and many boxes of donated socks this morning: Check # 7260 dated 12/6/13 in the amount of \$1,056.00 to support the ongoing services of The Salvation Army, and check # 7261 dated 12/6/13 in the amount of \$1,196.00 to purchase toys for our Christmas toy giveaway. We are also grateful for over 3,000 pairs of socks (and more on the way!) collected by your employees and patrons, which will be given as gifts to needy families during our Christmas food and toy distribution December 17, 18, & 19.

Each day we meet people who are struggling with hardships of every kind. We deeply appreciate these generous gifts that will enable us to reach out with real help, kindness and encouragement. On behalf of each one served, thank you!

From all of us at The Salvation Army, Duluth, God's best to each of you and your families at Christmas and through the New Year!

Sincerely,

Gordon Mesedahl, Dir. of Development

The Salvation Army, Duluth (218) 722-7934 Ext. 115

(218) 391-6702 Cell

Gordon_mesedahl@usc.salvationarmy.org

TINA & JERRY
IT WAS GOOD TO

SER YOU BOTH TODAY.

THANKS, TOO, FOR

THE CALENDARS - VERY NICE

Please retain this letter for your tax purposes. Internal Revenue Service regulations require us, as a non-profit organization with 501(c)(3) status, to state that The Salvation Army did not provide any goods or services to you in consideration of your contribution. Please also note that The Salvation Army never sells, rents or exchanges your confidential information with any organization or individual. We're grateful for your support and confidence in us.